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Lightfoot Lane

Fulwood

PRESTON  PR2 3LP

Tel/Fax: (01772) 862305

E-mail:   bursar@ourlady-st-edwards.lancs.sch.uk
Headteacher : Mrs K M Woods

Web: www.ourlady-st-edwards.lancs.sch.uk

Dear Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in the post of Deputy Head teacher at Our Lady & St Edward’s Catholic Primary School. I am very pleased that you are considering applying to help lead our wonderful friendly school.

Our school is situated in the north of Preston near to the M6 Junction 32. It serves the community of Fulwood to the left of the A6 going north. The school is supported by the parish of Our Lady & St Edwards and is a school within the Diocese of Lancaster. 

We have 7 classes and 211 children

Our school was rated “Good” in our last Ofsted Inspection in 2014 and again in the Short Inspection held in November 2018. In the last visit, the Inspector reported that “You and your leadership team have ensured that pupils make good progress and continue to reach standards well above average in reading, writing and mathematics.”

The opportunity to join our school will enable you to work alongside a passionate and highly motivated staff, who in the last 12 months have worked together to adjust to different educational requirements. In particular, the staff have adapted to the demands of continuing learning through online provision. As a result, we have achieved a smooth transition between face to face and on-line learning as and when necessary. Morale has continued to be high and the efforts by staff have been greatly appreciated by children and parents. 

Our Catholic school provides high quality education following the teachings and inspiration of Jesus Christ. The Diocesan Inspection of 2014 rated the school “Outstanding.”

The Governors and Staff have been successful over many years, in expanding and improving our facilities. Our most recent improvements have included a 15 seater minibus and a MUGA adjacent to our junior playground.

We are looking to appoint someone who wants to learn, someone who will be flexible, enthusiastic and dedicated. We will be here as a school to support this person in the next part of their journey in their role as one of our leaders within our leadership team.

I would like to thank you again for your interest in our school and look forward to receiving your application.
Yours faithfully
Adrian Metcalf

Chair of Governors
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